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March 24, 2011 
 
By Email Only 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 
  Board Secretary 
 
Re: Haldimand County Hydro Inc. (EB-2010-0086) 

2011 IRM3 Electricity Distribution Rate Application 
Recovery of Late Payment Penalty Class Action Costs - RESCINDED 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Haldimand County Hydro Inc. filed an application with the Ontario Energy Board (the 
“Board”) on October 29, 2010 seeking approval for changes to rates that Haldimand 
County Hydro may charge for electricity distribution to be effective May 1, 2011. 

Pursuant to the Board’s generic proceeding (EB-2010-0295) with respect to claiming 
costs and damages arising out of the late payment penalty (“LPP”) class action, and its 
Decision and Order, issued February 22, 2011, Haldimand County Hydro is an Affected 
Electricity Distributor and is eligible to recover $52,104.38.  Accordingly, on February 24, 
2011, Haldimand County Hydro submitted recovery of LPP costs’ rate rider calculations 
for the Board’s consideration for inclusion in those distribution rates. 
 
Haldimand County Hydro wishes to advise the Board of its decision to rescind 
that portion of its application related to the recovery of the LPP costs. 
 
Yours truly, 
HALDIMAND COUNTY HYDRO INC. 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Jacqueline A. Scott 
Finance Manager 
 
cc: Suresh Advani, Case Advisor, Ontario Energy Board (Email only) 


